
From: Diamond, Jeremy <Jeremy.Diamond@turner.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov
CC: Godfrey, RobRobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov

Date: 3/25/2016 12:37:14 PM
Subject: Re: Gov. Haley letter

Thanks, Chaney.
 

Has Gov. Haley or your staff received any response yet from Sec. Moniz or the Department of 
Energy?
 
What further dialogue has there been since the letter was sent on Monday?
 

Thank you,
 
Jeremy
 

-- 
 
Jeremy Diamond
 

CNN Politics Digital
 
C: 914 514 7551
 
@JDiamond1 <https://twitter.com/JDiamond1>
 

On 3/25/16, 12:35 PM, "Adams, Chaney" <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
 

>Jeremy, you can find the letter attached. 
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